
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 
TO:         Whom it may concern 
 
FROM:   Planning Division, 

    Bloomington Planning and Code Enforcement Department 
 
DATE:   August 20, 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Cancellation of the August 28, 2013 Bloomington Planning Commission 
Meeting 

 
The Bloomington Planning Commission’s regular meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 
August 28, 2013 at 4:00 p.m. in City Council Chambers, City Hall, 109 East Olive Street, 
Bloomington, Illinois has been canceled. This cancellation is due to the fact that no 
public hearings had been scheduled by the Planning Commission for this meeting.  
The Planning Commission’s next regular meeting will be held on Wednesday September 
11, 2013, at 4:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, City Hall, 109 East Olive Street, 
Bloomington, Illinois. 
 
 
 
For further information contact: 
 
Mark Woolard, City Planner  
Planning & Code Enforcement Department 
Government Center, 2nd Floor 
115 East Washington Street 
Bloomington, IL  61701 
Phone: (309) 434-2341, Fax: (309) 434-2857 


